
 

 

Attention Rising 6th Grade Families of 

Brookland Middle School 
You are cordially invited to our  

Sixth Grade Orientation 

January 28, 2021 
Click here to join the meeting

 6:00 p.m. 

Followed by our annual Elective Fair  

6:30 PM – 7:00 PM 
 

Elective courses will be presented on a virtual platform.  Parents and 

students will have the opportunity to see presentations to learn more 

about BMS elective classes.  Teachers, administrators, and school 

counselors will be available to answer any questions. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDk3MGI5MDItYmI0Yi00MGZkLWJhYTItZjBlZjQ3M2M0YzM5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2275d36758-88f2-4aa6-bdae-1ca9343c0c66%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2234f8c755-a05e-4614-90d3-12fad9d4d812%22%7d

